
The school is aiming to provide a locker for each Year 7 student who would like one.  They will be able to keep 
this locker throughout their time at Highcliffe School.  (Years 7 – 11).

There is a charge of £20.00 for the use of the locker. 

The allocated locker will be secured with a combination padlock provided by the school (own padlocks must 
not be used and will be removed). 

TOTAL TO PAY £20.00 (NON refundable)

Students and parents are asked to read the agreement below and make payment by 22nd July 2024 to ensure 
that a locker will be available at the start of term.  Payment should be made using the school’s on-line WisePay 
facility.  

LOCKER AGREEMENT – INTAKE 2024

I have read and agree: -

• To only use the combination padlock supplied by the school to secure the allocated locker.
• I will inform the Finance Office in writing if the locker is no longer required.

Under no circumstances will I: -

• Allow another student to use my locker
• Give my locker combination to another student
• Change my allocated locker with another
• Secure my locker with a padlock other than the one supplied by the School.

The school retains the right to open any student’s locker if deemed necessary.

LOCKER AGREEMENT YEAR 7 (INTAKE 2024)


